
 
From: Judy Lim [mailto:ed@sadeaf.org.sg]  
Sent: Tuesday, 27 May, 2014 9:45 AM 
To: PDPC Consultation (PDPC) 
Subject: Public Consultation on proposed Social Service Sector guidelines - Feedback 

 

Dear Sir 
 
The Advisory Guidelines are clear and good.  
 
Warm Regards 
Judy Lim 
 

 

Judy Lim 
Executive Director  

THE SINGAPORE ASSOCIATION FOR THE DEAF   
227 Mountbatten Road Singapore 397998  
Tel: 63448274 X 18 | Fax: +65 6345 7706 | Email: ed@sadeaf.org.sg  

 

“CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE : The information contained in this email is intended only for the use of the individual 
or entity named above and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you 
have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete the email.  Thank you.” 
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